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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Eid-ul-Adha Wishes & School Information – Friday 6th June

As we approach the blessed occasion of Eid-ul-Adha, we would like to extend our warmest
wishes to all families in our school community who will be celebrating. May this special time be
filled with peace, joy, and meaningful moments with loved ones.

Please note that school will remain open on Friday, 6th June for those families who do not
observe Eid. Classes will run as normal for any children who attend, and they will be supported
in a calm and engaging learning environment.

We fully respect and support all families wishing to take time off to celebrate Eid. If your child will
be absent on this day in observance of the festival, please notify the school office as usual so
that we can update our attendance records accordingly.

Thank you for your continued support. To those celebrating, Eid Mubarak!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Keenan
Headteacher

Farnham Primary School
‘Together we discover, believe & achieve.’
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